
FALL 2024 

Frank Muraca, Ryan Sullivan of Franciscan Ministries, 
and Randy Gross of Covenant Living, shared insights 
on Capital Long-Range Plannng at LeadingAge Illinois’ 
Annual Meeting.   

ARCH Team members Frank Muraca and Scott Haberkorn 
had the opportunity to connect with friends and 
colleagues as everyone stopped by their 1920’s themed 
booth at this year’s LeadingAge Illinois Annual Meeting. 

ARCH recently celebrated the April, 2024 completion of Monarch Landing’s renovation of their 2nd floor amenities 
spaces.  The work included a new 2nd lobby area, new bar area, multipurpose room, creative arts room, billiards room, 
and remodeled public restrooms.  This project was a continuation of their 1st floor lobby renovation in 2022.  ARCH 
provided project management services.   
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